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Carrier Notification 
SN91084208 
 
Date:       August 23, 2004 
 
To:     Asynchronous Transfer Mode (ATM) Customers and Interexchange Carriers (IXC) 
 
Subject:   ATM Customers and IXCs– (Billing) – Rate Changes for DS1 Connections and Frame 

Relay Intermit Bit Rate (IBR) Speeds 
 
 
This is to announce that effective September 23, 2004, there will be a decrease in the rates for all ATM 
and Frame Relay DS1 connections. 
 
At the same time, Frame Relay IBR rates for speeds between 576Kbps and 1152Kbps will be 
increased. 
 
For details of the rate changes, please reference the BellSouth FCC Tariff No. 1, Section 21, at the 
Web site listed below: 
 

http://cpr.bellsouth.com 
 

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JERRY HENDRIX 
 
Jerry Hendrix – Assistant Vice President 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
 

http://cpr.bellsouth.com

